
RFD Stanfordv ille, N.Y. 

November 8, 1947 

Mr. Grote Reber 

Nat ional Bureau of Standards 

Washington 25, D.O. Pars onal 

Dear Mr. Reber I 

Many thabkf for the quick reply to my queries, and 

for the reprints. Seems to me the awaro Southworth got a few years 

ago should have gone to Jansky ano y~. 

rhe piece appears in 

the stands in December. lib far as I could tell from 'proofs, the 

pictures reproduce~ very well. Pleas e tell John ~an Oamp , 

Am unable to look at the sta~s without visualizing your 

mirror and straining for the hiss from the 'irection of SaSe Haven't 
than 

seen them for a week, however; hope the Sterling weather is better/the 

Stanforov rrie , 


